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Flying Cows Unveil 2025 Home Game Schedule!
Frederick’s professional basketball team officially announces their home game dates for the 2025 season.

Friday, November 15, 2024
Frederick, MD

The Flying Cows are excited to officially announce their 2025 home game schedule, packed with captivating action
and unique fan experiences! With the season tipping off on Friday, February 28, 2025, Cows fans and basketball
enthusiasts alike will have the opportunity to cheer on their favorite team at The Barn, where the energy will build all
season long.

Fans can look forward to regular season home games spread across various weekends from February to May,
including the highly anticipated season finale on May 23, leading up to the TBL playoffs that will take place in June.

Highlighting the schedule is the return of the Barnyard Bash, a lively pre-game tailgate event on May 4, where
families and fans can enjoy food, drinks, and entertainment in a festive atmosphere before the game. In addition, this
season promises an array of themed nights, exclusive promotions, and exciting in-game activities designed to keep
fans on the edge of their seats. These will be announced closer to the season.

The official 2025 home schedule can be found at https://goflyingcows.com/2025-home-schedule/. Opponents,
confirmed game times, and the away game schedule will be released in the coming weeks. In the meantime, fans can
get a jump on securing their tickets for the season! Whether you're looking for a single-game pass or want to commit
to a full or half-season package, tickets are now available for purchase.

Additionally, the Flying Cows organization will also host an exhibition game on Friday, February 21, 2025, and the
TBL League All-Star Game on April 18-19, 2025—more details to come.

Get ready for a season of high-energy basketball, thrilling competition, and unforgettable moments at The Barn. Mark
your calendars, grab your tickets, and get ready to cheer on the Flying Cows to victory! For ticket information and to
purchase, visit www.goflyingcows.com.

About The Frederick Flying Cows:
The Frederick Flying Cows are a TBL professional basketball team based in Frederick, Maryland. The Flying Cows
debuted on March 2, 2024, at The Hood College Athletic Center against the Reading Rebels with a thrilling 113-112
come-from-behind victory, showcasing the electrifying plays and the passionate fan base that would define the
franchise in their inaugural season. Immediately proving themselves as a top team, the Cows placed first in the
eight-team Atlantic Northeast division and finished their season with a final record of 20-6.

https://goflyingcows.com/2025-home-schedule/
http://www.goflyingcows.com


The Frederick Flying Cows seek to become a part of the fabric of the community and a team that will make the
people of Frederick proud! The team is dedicated to providing fun, affordable entertainment for all Frederick citizens.
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